Guidelines for PCCO/OIF Small Group Budget

Purpose of the Small Group Budget:

With the growth of many international students/families that come to Pittsburgh
each year, our church has been blessed to be a spiritual home for these people over
the past 17 years. Often in the past, the small group leaders are tasked with the
responsibility of taking care of the small group often times with their own financial
means. With the growth of the student and family groups, it is unrealistic to expect
small group leaders to continue to do this. The purpose of the small group budget is
for the use of all PCCO/OIF small groups with the purpose of strengthening the
current small groups and used for outreach to those who have not had a chance to
hear the gospel. The budget will be in place for the next 2 years and be evaluated
upon completion to see if it will continue beyond the initial 2 year trial period.

The budget can be used in the following ways:

Upward Goals (Deeper Faith)
-Budget can be used for training purposes of the small group leaders and assistants.
-Discipleship, Leadership training materials.
-Small appreciation gifts for small group leaders, helpers, if deemed necessary.
Money can be used as a way with the purpose of outreach to seekers (students,
families, anyone that can become a potential small group member.

1. Can be used to purchase discipleship materials

2. Growth in the small group.

Inward Goals (Stronger Community)

-Group wide small group events with the purpose of outreach.

-Activities that encourage growth in small group community (birthday celebrations
once a month) for example.

Outward Goals (Greater Impact)

-Outreach to seekers (students, families, anyone that can become a potential small
group member).

-Can be used to buy small welcome gifts when visiting newcomers that the small
group is caring for.

-Outreach activities, paying for meals for seekers.

The budget is not limited to the examples listed above. If you have a question about
how it can be used, please contact Calvin Chiang (OIF) or Eugene Ooi (Mandarin)
to have the budget use approved. The small groups will be audited periodically to
ensure that the funds are being used properly.



